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Brake, Alison

From: Mark Berins <markberins@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 10:28 AM
To: Brake, Alison
Cc: Mattingly, Shannon; Serna, Francis; Gillfillan, Abigail
Subject: Objection to 500 W. Hutchison Being Included in Historic District
Attachments: Ltr Objecting to Historic Annexation 2017.03.21.pdf

Hi Alison,  
 
Thank you for sending us the flyer regarding the historic district expansion information session that is taking 
place this afternoon.  Although we won't be able to attend today's session, we thought it would make sense at 
this time to submit the attached letter formally objecting to our property being annexed into the historic 
district.   
 
We continue to have the goal of bringing to our site an extraordinary project that benefits the City of San 
Marcos and its permanent population.  We look forward to continuing to work with you and other members of 
the professional staff toward that goal. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Berins 
832-971-7871 
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